
 
 

Press Release: 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Riverview Teacher, Dr. Mike McNally, honored by Chevron and Pittsburgh Steelers! 
The Pittsburgh Steelers and Chevron, have announced that Riverview teacher, Dr. Mike McNally has been chosen as 
one of this year’s Leaders in the Classroom. 

The Leaders in the Classroom program, in its second year, recognizes pre-kindergarten to high school teachers from 
Southwestern Pennsylvania and Northern West Virginia for innovative instruction and the ability to engage students.  

McNally was nominated by a parent of a high school student.  His nomination form stated that Mike “has shown 
each of our students that they are gifted by getting them involved in something that lets them really apply what 
they do best by using their unique abilities through innovative, competitive, outstanding real-world examples.” 

Chevron representatives, along with school officials and students, surprised Dr. McNally during a high school faculty 
meeting where his selection as a Leader in the Classroom was announced and he received his award. During the 
celebration, Dr. McNally was presented with a check for $1,000 to purchase classroom materials to support his 
unique approach to student learning.  He was also given a Pittsburgh Steeler’s jersey, with his name embroidered 
on the back.  Additionally, Mike received two tickets to the Steelers and New England Patriots game which will take 
place on December 17 at Heinz Field.  During the game Mike will be recognized along with 16 other teacher winners 
who were selected from over 100 nominees.  Thank you for everything you do for our Riverview students Dr. 
McNally! 

 

Now that is SERIOUS SUCCESS! 
 

 

For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Margaret DiNinno, Superintendent 

412.828.1800 
whatsnewatriverview@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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